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At St. Helen’s we learn to LOVE, love to LEARN and aspire to SERVE

so that we become Inspiring Change Makers
‘Let us consider how we may spur one another on toward love and good deeds.’

Hebrews 10:24

Dear all,

Welcome to the summer term! We hope you have had a wonderful Easter break and are looking forward to an exciting

term ahead.

Our big question for this term is ‘How do we get around?’ and we will focus lots of our learning around this. The children

will be taking part in local trips to experience and learn about how we get around. We also have some planned visitors

too.

With the (hopefully) sunny weather to come, please ensure your child brings a sun hat and a refillable water bottle to

school. On those particularly sunny days, please ensure your child has suncream on. A waterproof coat is also essential

when the weather forecast isn’t so good as we go outside in all weathers. Please ensure book bags are brought to school

daily, with their phonic book inside. Phonic books will be changed on a Monday, and library books will be changed on a

Friday. Please can we ask you to record when you have heard your child read on seesaw.

PE this term will be co-operation and movement on a Tuesday and Thursday. Children must come into school in their PE

kit each Tuesday and Thursday, wearing school jumper/hoody, white t-shirt and shorts/leggings/joggers.

KEY DATES:

We will inform you of key dates as they approach in time.

If you have any questions, please feel free to send us a message on Seesaw.

Best wishes,

Michelle Lake
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